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Memorial Villages Police Department  
Crime Analysis Summary for the period of June 24, 2011 through June 30, 2011 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
-- BUNKER HILL 
-- HUNTERS CREEK 
-- PINEY POINT 
-- CRIME PREVENTION TIPS 

E-MAIL: mvpdtx@mvpdtx.org  
 
For quick reference in reporting crimes or suspicious activity, program our dispatch 
number into the speed dial of your home and cellular telephone.  
 
713-365-3700 
 
BUNKER HILL  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
No activity reported. 

 
HUNTERS CREEK  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
On June 25th a resident in the 900 Block of Boros reported that sometime during the 
night her car was scratched.  
 
On June 25th a resident on Saddlehorn reported that the battery had been stolen from 
his vehicle. An investigation showed that family members had removed the battery.  
 
On June 28th at around noon, a person visiting a business in the 8400 block of the Katy 
Freeway reported that his vehicle was burglarized and jewelry was taken.  

 
PINEY POINT  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
On June 25th a resident on the 11400 block of Shadow Way reported that a piece of 
glass had been broken out of a rear door. The door had a keyed deadbolt and no entry 
was made into the residence.  
 
On June 28th a resident in the 100 block of Radney Road reported that a rear door glass 
was broken out the night before. It did not appear that anyone entered the residence. 
On June 27th, officers arrested a male suspect from Spring who had a warrant out for 
his arrest for a parole violation. He was arrested on Radney Road in the same block as 
this incident.  

 
CRIME PREVENTION TIPS  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Summer is a time when child safety is a very important issue. With children out of 
school and having a great deal of free time it is an excellent time to review some child 
safety recommendations. Children, especially young children have a natural curiosity 
that many times outweighs their ability to perceive the possible dangers of actions. This 



week's column will deal with recommendations for summer child safety. 
 
Children love to play in water during the hot summer months, many times without 
worrying about the danger. Every summer numerous children drown while playing in 
unattended pools or in natural waterways. It is very important that older children be 
talked with and warned of the dangers of going into unknown natural waterways, where 
they can be caught in currents or injured by underwater objects that are not visible from 
the surface. Small children must be watched anytime they have access to any type of 
water area such as a pool or even a fishpond or fountain that can be found in many 
yards.  
 
Children who are riding bicycles, scooters, skateboards or skates need to be warned of 
the dangers when riding in or near the street. Many times motorists do not keep the 
proper lookout that they should, especially in neighborhoods. Children should be taught 
that just because they see a car, they should not assume that the driver sees them. 
They need to be taught to follow safety precautions and always wear appropriate safety 
equipment like helmets. Also if they are out after dark they should wear some type of 
reflective clothing to help catch the attention of drivers.  
 
Since children are also out in unsupervised activities more during the summer months, 
they need to be reminded of the dangers involved in coming into contact with strangers. 
Children need to be reminded not to talk with or go anywhere with anyone that they do 
not know and NEVER get into any vehicle with a stranger.  
 
Eric Jones 
Detective 
Memorial Villages Police Department  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
citysecretary@cityofhunterscreek.org  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

mailto:citysecretary@cityofhunterscreek.org

